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Misc. Items 

Annual Heating Plan Shutdown 
The university's central heating plant will be shut down for its yearly routine maintenance from 6 p.m. 
Saturday, August 8, through approximately 8 a.m. Saturday, August 15. During the shutdown, there 
will be no steam services to the HSC. Cage washers and autoclaves cannot be used. Refer any 
questions to Heating Plant Superintendent Bill Knick at 785.8710. 
 
Parking Lot Monitoring until 7:00 pm 
Beginning September 1, the HSC parking lot will be monitored from 8:00 am until 7:00 pm.  Currently it is 
monitored until 5:00 pm.  Please make note of this change and inform your students and others as 
appropriate. 
 
Welcome to the Recreation Management and Therapeutic Recreation Department! 
The week of August 10, this UW-L department will be officially moving over to the HSC.  They will be 
occupying the previous READ Clinic space.  Please make sure to introduce yourselves! 

Temperature in the HSC 
On Friday, July 24, the electricity was tripped in the HSC due to the severe storm that came through.  
This in turn caused an issue with the steam relief valve.  A replacement valve has been ordered and will 
be installed next week some time.  The steam will be shut down to replace the valve.  In the interim, it 
may be chilly in spots due to the low pressure on the reheat coils. 
 

HSC Management Group (HSCMG 

Key Policy 
A key policy is now in effect for the HSC.  Please refer to the attached. 

Operation and Management Contract Changes 
The changes have been finalized and sent out via the HSC distribution list.  Again, the HSCMG is aware 
that some adjustments may need to be considered once the academic year is in full swing. 
 

Academic Team 
No meeting in July 

Operation Team 
No meeting in July 

IT/AV Team 
No meeting in July 

Research Team 
No meeting in July 


